NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 27

28th April 2017



Stars of the Week

Class 1: Lucy Spar, Ruby Graveson and Freddie Hartley

Class 2: Oscar Byrne, Amy Saville and Rebecca Rigby



Happy Birthday Wishes to:

Freddie Hartley who was 7 on Thursday 27th April, Grace Slater who will be 9 tomorrow the 29th April and Lily Drinkall who will be 6 on Monday 1st May.

Netball Tournament

Rebecca, Emily, Ella, Amy, Jacob, Harry and Grace represented school at the Small Schools High 5 Netball Competition on Wednesday and they played really well and thoroughly enjoyed the tournament. As always they were a credit to the school

Numbers Club

The renewal letters for the 2017-18 Numbers Club have now been sent out. Please return these to school asap and then the May draw can take place. We hope that you all can support us again with this and thank you to those who have already returned them. If you could manage to sell any more to family and friends there are some spare forms in the porch. Thank you for your support.

Children and Families Art and Crafts Afternoon Wednesday 5th May - Whitsuntide Float

The workshop is from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Refreshments will be provided. This should be a great community event; a chance to socialise whilst having fun working with your child. A big thanks to those who managed to come on Wednesday to preparation session, things are now organised so we can hopefully have a very productive afternoon.

If anyone has any old dustsheets, bedding etc that we can use to paint the boards on, it would be very much appreciated. Please could children have some old clothes to change into at school on Wednesday, we cannot guarantee that the paint will come out when washed!

Tissue paper is still available in the porch for flower making!....We need a lot of flowers!

A massive thanks to local company <u>Haldane Fisher at Claughton</u> who have generously given us the wood for the float, which is very much appreciated.

Plea from Class 1

If anyone has any of the following they don't want anymore Class 1 would really appreciate them.:- Pots and pans, kitchen utensils (wooden spoons etc) old baking trays, funnels, large plastic bottles (2lt). Thank you

Sports4School Athlete Event

Unfortunately due to training commitments Stuart Robinson is unable to attend school as scheduled on Friday 5th May, however we have managed to re-arrange his visit for Wednesday 10th May in the afternoon.

Sainsbury's Vouchers

Next week is the last week that vouchers will be given out at Sainsburys, please try and get as many as possible. At the moment we have collected 2967 vouchers.

W/C 1st May 2017

Mon 1st		May Day School closed
Tues 2nd	1.30-3.30	Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon
Weds 3rd	10.30	Swimming
	1.30-4.30	Float Craft Afternoon, all welcome
	3.30-4.30	After School Clubs - Multi-Skills & Cricket
Thurs 4th	3.30 – 4.30	After School Clubs - Tennis and Handball
Fri 5th	3.10	Celebration Assembly

